
 

        
 
 

 
The Mission of Winfield District 34 is to challenge, inspire and empower passion within all 
learners. 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ RE:  Freedom of Information Act Request 
January 17, 2025 
Dear Sheila Norman: 
 
Thank you for contacting Winfield School District 34 with your request for information pursuant 
to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.  
 
We do not have any retirees. 
 
 
Your request is hereby granted within the mandatory five working days response time.  
If you have any further questions, feel free to contact me. 
 

Thank You. 
Amanda Melsa 

 



 

On January 15, 2025 you requested: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


